
parent governors 

WE NEED
YOU!

 

Hedingham School is looking to recruit Parent Governors 
to join the Governing Body. The role of a Parent Governor 
is important in the life and development of the school.  You 
would join an experienced Governing Body and support 
the strategic direction of the school.  It is challenging, but 
rewarding to know that you have really contributed to 
the education of the students and the school as a whole.

Applications are therefore invited from any parent or 
guardian who have children on roll at the school

How to apply:

Please email the Clerk to the Governors, c/o of 
hed.sandsj@hedingham.essex.sch.uk  

Once we have received your application you will be invited to 
meet the Chair of Governors and the Deputy Headteacher.

 Would you like to meet the Chair of Governors or  
Headteacher for an informal chat before deciding?

h e d i n g h a m  s c h o o l a n d  s i x t h  f o r m


